From: Ingrid Honeybrook

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
Subject: Tarago Waste incinerator
Date: Friday, 2 December 2022 4:36:11 PM

Good afternoon,

I would like to object to the continuance of the waste incinerator in Tarago.

The stench is negatively affecting local communities. Please close this facility down and relocate it to Sydney,
where most of the waste comes from.

Sydney must take responsibility for the waste it creates, not make it someone else’s problem.

With kind regards,

Ingrid Honeybrook.



